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Pacific Coastal Airlines 
4980 Cowley Crescent, 
Richmond, B.C. V7B 1C1 
 
Dear Pacific Coastal Airlines,  
 
We are pleased to announce that, together with our Signature Sponsor Kootenay Savings, the KBRH Health 
Foundation will host the 2023 Golf Classic at Birchbank Golf. We are grateful for this partnership as we 
focus our fundraising efforts on some of our most vulnerable patients – tiny babies.  
 
This year’s tournament will support the Tier 3 Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) at KBRH, providing 
neonatal services to newborns at ≥34 weeks and ≥1800g or 4 pounds, who present moderate risk requiring 
acute care or those born at 32 weeks and 1500g or 3.3 pounds, with appropriate weight for gestational age. 
The NICU will provide 3 nursery beds and 24/7 nursing, has facilitated recruitment of a new Pediatrician and 
brings a new level of healthcare service to our community. 
 
The NICU project requires $700,000 of funding and $150,000 is outstanding. Your support of the Golf Classic 
will bring us one step closer to meeting our goal, allowing mothers and babies access to appropriate, safe 
and quality care closer to home. 
 
The KBRH Health Foundation Golf Classic is Friday July 21st, 2023 at Birchbank Golf and we have a full day 
planned in support of the Tier 3 NICU at KBRH.  If you would like to sponsor the tournament by providing a 
prize to be used in the auction or raffle, please refer to the attached Sponsorship Levels document. A unique 
marketing platform is provided for each level and our Foundation is committed to maximizing your 
company’s marketing exposure at this event. Your contribution will help meet the fundraising goal for the 
Tier 3 NICU at KBRH and support preemies and their families during a very challenging time. 
 
Thank you for considering support of the KBRH Health Foundation’s Golf Classic and the Tier 3 NICU. 
Together, we will build a stronger healthcare system for families across our region and beyond.  
 
Sincerely,   

  
Lisa Pasin, Executive Director                                                                Aron Burke, Community Liaison 
KBRH Health Foundation                                                                        Kootenay Savings 
lisa.pasin@interiorhealth.ca 
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